
Dear Payette National Forest Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public 

permitting process. 

 

One of the biggest challenges facing Idaho is having a trained workforce. Midas Gold not only plans 

to hire hundreds of Idahoans but the company will provide employees with training to build a more 

skilled workforce in Idaho. We applaud Midas Gold’s commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable 

training that may not otherwise be available. This commitment by the company will help benefit 

Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the future. 

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project as it is important to all Idahoans. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Juan Guzman 


